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At its 5 March meeting, CAP approved the metrics for the annual questionnaire of student-
athletes concerning their academic experience at U of L to date.  The Committee was welcomed 
by the academics staff who work in the Thornton Center for Academic Excellence, including Pat 
Ivey, our new Associate AD/Student-Athlete Health & Performance.  The Committee reviewed 
the assignments for that staff and the academic highlights for the year to date and reviewed 
the ULAA Bylaws with an eye to requesting an update of that document.   
 
Academic highlights include the recent selection of four student-athletes to receive ACC 
Postgraduate Scholarship Awards in April:  Holly Hankerson (W Track and Field) Sidney Melton 
(Softball), Molly Sauer (Volleyball), and Olivia Cason (W Golf). 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Elaine Wise, FAR 
 


